
June 19, 2017 

VIA PRIORITY MAIL & EMAIL 

Chairman, Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
c/o Ms. Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
sharla.dillon@tn.gov  

RE: Docket No. 16-00074—Application of CallCatchers Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice 
Systems for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Provide Resold 
Interexchange Telecommunications Services 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

On July 5, 2016, CallCatchers Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice Systems (“FreedomVoice”), filed an 
Application for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Provide Resold Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services.  Subsequently, on November 15, 2016, GoDaddy Operating Company, 
LLC (“GoDaddy Operating”) acquired FreedomVoice. 

In light of the transfer of FreedomVoice to GoDaddy Operating, and given that GoDaddy 
Operating is already an authorized provider of resold interexchange telecommunications services in 
Tennessee, GoDaddy Operating and its subsidiary FreedomVoice have decided to withdraw 
FreedomVoice’s earlier application for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity. 

Please date-stamp and return the duplicate copy of this filing to the address listed on the 
enclosed, prepaid envelope.  Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the 
undersigned at (703) 714-1319 or via email at mpd@commlawgroup.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Donahue 

Counsel for CallCatchers Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice Systems 
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